
No. S131, Friday I July 1994 

ACT GOVERNMENT 

DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT, LAND AND PLANNING 

ACT PLANNING AUTHORITY 

BUILDINGS (DESIGN AND SITING) ACT 1964 

INVITATION TO COMMENT ON AN IMPLEMENTATION PLAN (No. 1 )  
FOR PART OF MIRRABEI DRIVE IN NGUNNAWAL 

The ACT Capital Works Branch of the Department of Urban 
Services has submitted to the ACT Planning Authority an 
Implementation Plan for Mirrabei Drive, which separates the 
suburbs of Ngunnawal and Moncrieff in Gungahlin, 

The prolect involves construction of approximately 650 metres 
of single-carriageway road, a cycle path and a footpath 
generally parallel to the road, and a floodway to the east of 
the road. An underpass will be constructed near the southern 
end of the road to connect the cycle path to the footpath. 

Construction is proposed to start in the 1994 /95  financial 
year and to be completed withln three years. 

Copies of the- Implementation Plan may be inspected at the 
Shopfront, John Overall Offices, 220 Northbourne Avenue, 
Braddon, during normal business hours. Copies of the 
Implementation Plan may be purchased from the Shopfront at a 
cost of $6.00.  

Interested persons are invited to submit comments in writlng 
to: 

Community Relations Section 
ACT Planning Authority 
GPO Box 1908 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

by 25 July 1994. 
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